
PLANNING MATTERS 

A newsletter from South Oxfordshire District Council

Hello...
 
Welcome to the third edition of our Planning Matters newsletter.  
 
You are receiving this email because you previously signed up to receive
planning updates. If you wish to be removed from our database, please
let us know here http://survey.southandvale.gov.uk/s/Remove/?
m=12345abcde

 

South Oxfordshire Local Plan 2033 
The recent publicity period on our new South Oxfordshire Local Plan was
the fifth opportunity you had to have your say on where new homes, jobs,
schools and supporting facilities should be located.  We received over
2,600 comments from approximately 800 individuals, which are now
available to view on our website.  
 
The Head of Planning is seeking a formal decision regarding the progress
of the Local Plan following some new information, which is currently being
evaluated. There will be a meeting of Cabinet on 20 March to consider
this. More information will be available after this date on our website. 

Neighbourhood Plans
Neighbourhood Planning Groups in South Oxfordshire have been busy!
 Since our last update in October, 6 groups have submitted their draft
plans to us. 
 
What stage is your community at? 
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Click here to view map

Joint Housing Delivery Strategy adopted 
 
South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse District Councils have
adopted a new strategy which sets out how we will meet the significant
challenge of delivering thousands of new homes over the next 14-16
years. 
 
Our new Joint Housing Delivery Strategy will work alongside our Local
Plan to guide how new homes and infrastructure will be delivered to
ensure that the types of homes provided meet the various needs of our
communities.
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Brownfield land register
We have published details of all brownfield development sites in South
Oxfordshire which have been promote for residential development and
are suitable for housing that have full or outline planning permission.  The
register includes sites irrespective of whether they have planning
permission or not.  

Helping to conserve newts 
South Oxfordshire and Vale of White Horse District Councils are two of
seven authorities in the South Midlands to receive a ‘District Licence’ for
great crested newts.   
 
This is the first scheme of this scale in the country and will create, restore
and manage hundreds of great crested newt ponds and habitats and be a
quicker and more cost effective process for developers and planners. 

Thank you for reading!
Got a question? Contact our friendly customer service team on 01235
422600 or email planning.policy@southoxon.gov.uk
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